
  

 

 

 

Date: June 03, 2025 

 

 

Holiday Notice 
 

 

 

This is to inform the partners, managers, office staffs, and all article and 

apprentice students that the Rahman Anis & Co., Chartered Accountants, 

branch office will remain closed from 05 June 2025, to 14 June 2025, 

inclusive to celebrate Eid-ul-Adha. The office will be opened on 15 June 

2025.  

 

We wish you all the warmest of holiday cheer!                   

 

 

 

 
(Ramendra Nath Kar, FCA) 

Managing Partner 
 

 

 


